
New Tower Under Construction
At Fowler Repeater Site
After our Tower suffered catastrophic wind damage last Winter,
work has begun on its replacement. The photos below document
the progress being made, we are all anxiously waiting the
final placement of our two meter antenna on the tower. I’m
sure the reception reports that will be received will show a
marked improvement in the coverage area.
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